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KELLEY FELCHLE

From: Anesa Kajtazovic <anesakay@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 10:12 AM
To: KELLEY FELCHLE
Subject: resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Waterloo email system. Do not click links or open unexpected attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

  

Dear Mayor and the Telecommunications Board,  
 
I've enjoyed serving on this board very much.  I believe in its mission and the new direction of giving our 
citizens more options for their internet connectivity needs.   
 
However, due to some changes in my life and time commitments, I feel it is best for me to step down from my 
role on the Telecommunications Board.   
 
I wish much success with this new endeavor that the board is in the process of for the betterment of Waterloo 
community.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve.   
 
 
Anesa Kajtazovic  
 
 
 
 


